
The Ambassador of the United States of America to the Secretarj of State
for Externat Affairs of Canada.

Ottawa, May 11, 1970.
No. 85

EXCELLENCY:

I have the honor to refer to Your Excellency's note of May 11, 1970,
concerning arnendrnents to the Agreemnent on International Satellites for
Ionospheric Studies.

I arn glad to confirrn that the Government of the United States of America
concu.rs in the proposais set forth in Your Excellency's note, the English and
French versions of which are of equal authenticity.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of rny highest consideration.
ADOLPH W. SCHMIDT

The Honorable Mitchell Sharp,
Secretary of State for External Affairs,
Ottawa.


